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Subject: Warrington Local Plan Consultation 
Date: 16 June 2019 20:57:32 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to express my concerns with Warrington Borough Council’s proposed South Warrington Urban 
Extension. 

I understand the need to build new houses to accommodate the growing population here in Warrington but I 
believe there are better and less harmful ways of delivering it. 

The scale of the proposed urban extension will reduce the green belt in the South Warrington. Unfortunately, 
most of the land being eye marked is farm land and being used for agriculture purposes to feed local residents. 
The loss of that green belt will have a devastating impact on the environment, ecology, congestion and air 
pollution as they will be too many cars using the already congested roads in and around Warrington. 

Please could you consider the environmental impact this will have not just to Warrington South residents but to 
the whole town at large if green belts are sought for new developments instead of brownfields. 

Concerned resident 

Charity Dzapasi 

Warrington 




